
Working Group Recommendation and Department Response

# DPA Recommendations for DGO 3.05

Date 

recommendation 

received SFPD response SFPD explanation

R1 DPA recommends that SFPD include a "Notification" section under "Procedures" in 

the interest of transparency and accountability.  Notification: "The Department 

shall notifify the Police Commission and the DPA of the circumstances for which a 

weapon has been removed from, or returned to, an officer. 

7/1/20 3) Recommendation will not be included in 

draft DGO 

There are instances in which the removal of a firearm from an officer is 

due to medical reasons.  Neither the Police Commission nor DPA are 

privy to this medical information.  This information should also be 

considered personnel file related.  Additionally, as DPA and the Police 

Commission are not currently or slated to be members of the 

Department Weapon Return Panel, they do not have the authority to 

receive this information.  Once this information becomes reportable as a 

notification as outlined by this DPA recommendation, this information 

becomes public and subject to PRA requests.  The Police Commission 

will be briefed on relevant information related to the disarming of an 

officer through the standing disciplinary procedures.
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